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From: Michael Hepburn 
To: CELA 
Subject: Re: MUR 7592 
Date: Friday, August 09, 2019 6:36:30 PM 

Hi Mrs. Ross, 

Sandler & Reiff does not officially represent my campaign but they do represent Brand New Congress 
and Justice Democrats Political Action Committees. However, after reviewing the response they 
submitted – I do agree with what has been stated on behalf of what occurred between my campaign 
(Hepburn For Congress) dealings with Brand New Congress and Justice Democrats PAC’s. 

I can attest for sure that our campaign did not engage in any prohibited or illegal actions during our
dealings with both organizations – and we paid all our invoices that were due accordingly for services
rendered related to some consulting for our fundraising and social media graphics initiatives. 

-Michael Hepburn 

Congressional Candidate for Florida 27th 

On Friday, August 9, 2019, 10:03:38 AM EDT, CELA <CELA@fec.gov> wrote: 

Good morning Mr. Hepburn, 

I never received a designation of counsel that states that Sandler Reiff is representing you in this case.  I 
have a form attached that is already filled out, you can electronically sign and date or print out and scan 
to me.  Your address and info is optional, the attorney’s will contact counsel with any questions they have. 

Thanks, 

Kathryn Ross 
Paralegal 

Federal Election Commission 

Complaints Examination & 

Legal Administration 

(202) 694-1539 

cela@fec.gov 

MUR759200287
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